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Re: Request for Reconsideration of Application for Pharmacy Technician Registration

Dear Ms. Bispo:

The Board of Registration in

Pharmacy (Board} 15 in receipt (August 26, 2011) of your leiter

(undated) requesting the Board 10 reconsider the denial of your Application for Pharmacy
Technician Registration (August 16, 2011).

At the Board mecting on this

date, the Board reviewed and discussed your letter and your

application file. Please be advised that the Board did not revise its prior vote denying your
application for registration as a pharmacy technician. As noted in the Board’s August 23, 2011
letter, the Board finds vour felony conviction 10 be a basis for denial of your apphcation.

By copy of this letter, the Board is notifying vour employer that your employment as a pharmacy
technician trainee must cease since your registration application, after reconsideration, has been

denied by the Board.

Very truly yours,

i o - '—' "" ,}\_- s
iﬁiﬁg St T

“Ktanley B. Walczylo R7Ph,
President

ce: Judy Correra, R.Ph.,

L

Director of Pharmacy Services, Morton Hospital & Medical Center,




